Women’s Club of New Seabury
July 2020

During these very trying times, the Board of the Women’s Club of New Seabury has been hard at work try-
ing to serve our members and the community at large.

In the following pages you will see some of our activities.

1. Board members got busy making or sewing or purchasing masks that were donated to the Fire and Police
of Mashpee, for distribution to those in need of them.

2. Many Board members made phone calls to our members—reaching out, making sure folks were safe, if
anyone needed anything, or just a friendly call to let them know the Board was thinking of them.

3. Avirtual Bingo night was held on Zoom, and Gail Alexander was the big winner. She will collect her prize
when she returns from Florida.

4. ATrivia (virtual) night is being planned.

5. Donations were requested from our members, so that, while we are not holding our annual fundraiser
this year, we could still make our contributions to the agencies that provide food to the needy. Checks
were presented to the Falmouth Service Center and St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry in April.

THANK YOU

Our members have open hearts, generous spirits and positive
attitudes. Your personal donations enabled us to donate
$6,500.00 to our local food pantries, St. Vincent de Paul and
Falmouth Service Center. There will be much to celebrate
when we can all come together, and don't we all look forward
to that!



Some very creative Board members got to work—-
assembling or sewing or purchasing masks. These were all
donated to the Mashpee Fire and Police Departments for
distribution wherever needed.
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On the left, Deb Vaughn, the Women’s Club of New Seabury Philanthropy Chairperson,
presents a check to Deb Journalist of the Christ the King St Vincent de Paul Food Pantry. And
on the right, Deb Vaughn presents a check to Kerin Delaney of the Falmouth Service Center.

This is in keeping with our mission to feed the needy. A sincere thank you to all who con-
tributed to this charitable cause.

2020 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT

The scholarship recipient this year is
Caitlin Boyd.

Caitlin will be studying Behavioral Neuro-
science at Connecticut College in the Fall.
She sent a lovely thank you note to WCNS
for her scholarship award.




While we are still in the throes of the pandemic, and people are encouraged to socially dis-
tance, we are wondering what our members are doing.......For fun; for silliness; for sanity; for posterity.
Let us know what you are doing and send photos. We would love to share with our members.

Send email to jkinnally@comcast.net and we will print them in the next newsletter!

Vice President, Ann Everett,
traveled to the Cape Cod Canal
on a beautiful day to watch her
son pass through the canal on
the Lightship Nantucket. If you
look really closely, you will see
him on the top of the front
mast in the crow’s nest.

PLEASE ENJOY A HAPPY AND HEALTHY

INDEPENDENCE DAY!!

FOURTH OF JULY

President Susan Finkle, hand sewing face
masks.

GET WELL WISHES
LOUISE DIMEO




Members should have received a membership renewal by mail. If not, we have
included the following:

We have missed seeing you during these difficult times and hope that you and yours are staying well.

During our time apart, the WCNS Executive Board has been busy with ideas that support our Cape Cod
community, including charitable donations of over $6,500.00 to the food pantries at St. Vincent de Paul
and the Falmouth Service Center, as well as donations of face masks to the Mashpee Police and Fire de-
partments. We have contacted members by telephone as a check in, and are offering virtual games such
as Bingo and Trivia to get us through our solitary schedules.

These activities occurred under your current July 1, 2019 - June 30, 2020 Women’s Club membership.
Your current membership also included something to suit all members in 2019: Cape Harmony A Cappella
women singers, the WCNS 50th Anniversary Cocktail celebration, “Year By The Sea” author, Joan Ander-
son, the Cape Chic Fashion Show, “WE CARE” Giving Fair and our Holiday Luncheon with beneficiary
presentations.

Our future short term goal is to schedule a small get together of 25 people when it is safe and feasible for
all. We will do that on the advice of, and in conjunction with The Club at New Seabury. Long term goals
include offering engaging events for our members as soon as possible. Although circumstances necessitat-
ed the cancelation of our most popular event, the 2020 Giving Fair, we are hopeful that in November 2021
we will come together for some fun while fundraising for others. The needs may be greater than ever. Our
members have open hearts, generous spirits and positive attitudes. YOU are crucial to the success of the
Women’s Club of New Seabury.

To continue to support you and our Cape Cod community, we are offering an extended two year mem-
bership renewal from July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2022 at S50. Please renew your membership soon by
printing the membership form on page 7 and returning to WCNS, PO Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

Together we can continue our 50 year tradition of supporting the community we love so much.

Sincerely,

The WCNS Executive Board
2019 - 2021

Womensclubofnewseabury.com

Visit our website for all information regarding WCNS.
Updates, newsletters, activities are all included!



Women’s Club of New Seabury
JOIN US and the friends you haven’t met yet!

Join us and experience how fulfilling it can be to support our community and have fun at the same time.
Current or past residents of New Seabury, Little Neck Bay, Popponesset, Popponesset Island, Daniels Island, or
members of the New Seabury Country Club are welcome to join. For over 50 years, members have contributed
their time, talents, and financial support to numerous civic and charitable organizations in Mashpee and the
broader Cape Cod community. The Women’s Club has donated over $205,000 to local nonprofits over the past
decade.

WCNS meets monthly and offers a variety of programs and events that promote fellowship, fun and philan-
thropy to support the needs of our community. For further information, please visit our website
www.womensclubofnewseabury.com.

Please return the form below with your dues of $50.00 to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2022 Membership Form

New ( ) Renewal ( ) Date
Name
Last First Middle Initial First Name for name tag
Local telephone# ___-_ - Alternate/ cell telephone# __ - -

Mailing address — street or PO Box

City, state, zip code

E-mail address Birthday(MM/DD)

Please check off or write in your areas of interest to keep our club vibrant.
Philanthropy (scholarships; distribution of funds) Membership (welcome new members)

Hospitality (greeters for luncheons; 50/50 raffles) Publicity (photos, news items)

Suggestions for activities or programs are appreciated

For new members, we are interested in how you learned of the Women’s Club. (Please check all that apply)
Family/Friends Attended Women'’s Club Event Internet Search Newspaper

New Seabury Club email/website Referenced on another website Other




